
 

Principalõs Report 

Dear students and families, 
 
Yesterday was a great day for a group of Middle 
School students who participated in the Bike Ed 
Challenge. Held at Ballam Park, the students    
participated in a variety of activities organised by 
Road Safe. The weather was beautiful and the 
students all worked really hard to get the best out 
of the day. The best outcome from the day was 
that Liam W in MS won a helmet and a $350 gift 
voucher to buy a bike from Sealyôs Bikes. What a 
fantastic effort ï congratulations Liam! 
 
We are all very excited that our major celebration, 
the Naranga 40

th
 anniversary celebration, is   

happening next week. You are welcome to join us 
from 5pm to 7pm on Tuesday 25

th
 November.    

Activities include presentations of video footage of 
past school concerts, roaming musicians,       
bouncing castles, a sausage sizzle, student      
performances, popcorn, stalls and LOTS and 
LOTS of photos from the past 40 years. 
 
See you there! 
 
Sue 
=== 
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Naranga School Events  

       Term 4 

Tues  25th Nov Naranga Schoolôs 

     Anniversary Celebration 

Tues  2nd Dec School Council 6pm 

Thur  11th Dec Senior Graduation 

Fri  19th Dec Last day of year 

     

   THE NEWSLETTER CAN BE ACCESSED VIA THE WEBSITE WWW.NARANGA.VIC.EDU.AU  

School Contribution Levies  

A reminder that Subject Contributions are       
overdue. If you can make payment as soon as 
possible it would be appreciated. Payment can be 
made by cash, cheque, direct deposit or credit/
debit card either in person or over the telephone 
at the office. 

 

 

Star Student  

Tiffany M is Star Student for this week for being 
responsible during graduation interviews.  
 
Good job Tiffany!!!! 
 
 

Student Pick - up  

Due to the large amount of congestion at the 
front of the school at pick-up time, we are      
requesting that all students who are NOT     
travelling home on the bus be collected from 
the back gate in the  afternoons. 

 

No Standing Zone  

There is to be NO PARKING OR DROP OFF/
PICKING UP at the NO STANDING ZONE at 
the front of the school. 

 



 

THE MIDDLE SCHOOL NEEDS YOUR HELP!!  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Over the next few weeks the students in the Middle school would like the Naranga school community to 
help us collect recyclable items. Materials may include milk cartons, yoghurt containers, plastic juice     
bottles, cardboard boxes, cereal boxes. (Please no egg cartons) 
Students have set themselves a challenge of making a structure using all recyclable materials.  
If you have materials please could you send them to school with your child to help our project. 
With thanks Middle school students and teachers. 
 

Sunscreen Use at Naranga School  

Naranga School provides students with sunscreen produced by The Cancer Council. It is  fragrance free, 
SPF 30+ and water resistant. Sunscreen is available for all students to use however parents/carers are 
requested to inform the school if their child has any allergies or skin conditions that prevent them from 
using sunscreen .If your child has an adverse reaction at school, I will certainly inform you. 

Naranga School will: 
¶ Encourage students to apply their own sunscreen 20 minutes before going outside. 
¶ Remind students to apply and reapply sunscreen as required. 
¶ Allow access to sunscreen for all outdoor activities. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

40th Anniversary  

We are getting a huge response for our major celebration, the Naranga 40
th
 

anniversary celebration. The celebrations will be held here at school from  

5pm to 7pm on Tuesday 25
th
 Nov. You might like to catch up on what is        

happening and who is coming by checking out our dedicated Facebook 

page Naranga School 40
th
  Anniversary.  

 

 

 

 

Naranga Softball Match and Sausage Sizzle 

Sign of  the Week:  Tall & Short  
 

ñtallò                                                  ñshortò 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

1) Hold hand up near face.                                       1) Hold hand up near face 

2) Move hand up.                                                         2) Move hand down. 
 

Claire 

GL 

Titan C 

Summer D 
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Senior and middle students are hosting a softball match against the staff.  

The whole school are invited to watch and the students can purchase 

lunch.  

 

Why:   To have fun and to raise money for Naranga School and  

         Cancer Council.  

When:  Monday 1 st  December 12 noon  

Cost:   Sausage in bread $ 2.50  

         With onions       $ 3.00  

 

Order forms will be coming home with your student so that they  

can order lunch to eat while they are watching the game.  

MC News 
As you may have read in last weeks newsletter, Middle School students have set    

themselves a challenge of making a structure using all recyclable materials.  

 

What materials are allowed? 

Milk cartons, yogurt containers, plastic juice 

bottles, cardboard boxes, cereal boxes. We just 

canôt use egg cartons. 
 

When will the challenge be happening? 

In the last week of term. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How have you been preparing? 

This week MC have been experimenting with 

making strong structures. We used marshmallows 

and toothpicks to make these interesting shapes.  
 

How can the Naranga community help? 

If you have any materials could you please send 

them to school with your child. 

 

Naranga Softball Match and Sausage Sizzle 


